
 
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff: 

 

Texas Health and Science University (THSU) is pleased to announce that the Board of Directors 

approved the latest initiative to improve student learning and campus experience by relocating the 

Austin campus to 2015 South I-35 Frontage Road, Austin TX 78741.   

The new 12,905 square feet (SQ FT) location is only 10 minutes from our current location, and 

students will be able to take didactic and clinic classes at one location.  The location change will allow 

for greater access, greatly improved customer (student) experience, and increased community 

amenities. 

 

The new building will open in phases: 

 

• Phase I- Suite 250 (8,384 SQ FT) will open for classes on 5-6-2024 (Summer 2024 term). 

• Phase II- Suite 200 (4,521 SQ FT) will open for clinic classes and training on 1-3-2025 (Spring 

2025 term). 

 

THSU administration will keep you updated on the progress and will invite students and alumni 

to an open house. 

 

    

 

     


